
Important Message for Members of EOEWA 
 

Dear Members of the EOEWA, Delhi, 
 
Several complaints have been received regarding non-receipt or late receipt of 
information regarding activities of the EOEWA. 
 
To improve the communication channels, multipronged steps are being taken.  
 

1. The Website exongcexecutives.org shall be updated regularly 
2. A new e mail has been started. The id is eoewadelhi@gmail.com 
3. A new cell phone connection has been taken exclusively for the 

association, however, this shall be used mainly for sending and 
receiving sms and whatsapp messages and not for verbal 
communications as we do not have dedicated persons to attend to 
phone calls 

4. A whatsapp identity has been created with the above cell phone 
number. 

5. We do not intend to make a whatsapp group as we feel there are 
already several groups in operation. In a group, particularly a large 
group, usually the number of messages become very large and 
unmanageable. The purpose of the group may therefore be lost. We 
therefore intend to use it for broadcasting important 
messages/information and receiving individual feedbacks/messages.  

6. A Facebook page has been opened with the name eoewa delhi where 
members may share news, views and pictures with other members. 
We intend to accept friend requests only from eoewa members. 

 
Henceforth no communications shall be carried out through courier or 
posts. Phone calls (verbal) may be made in exceptional cases only. 
 
All members are requested to kindly help and cooperate in this effort. 
Following actions are requested from all the members immediately: 
 

1 Please save our new e mail address (eoewadelhi@gmail.com) in your 
contact list for e mails – since we shall be sending mails to very large 
number of addressees, our mails may end up in your junk or spam 
folders, unless you have the sender listed in your  trusted contacts. 
 

2 Please save the cell phone number 9773922335 as your contacts on 
your cell phone, so that sms are received and identified by you. 

 
3 Please download whatsapp on your cell phone, (if it has not yet been 

down loaded) and make 9773922335 your contact, so that messages 
can be received and sent through whatsapp.   

 
4 Please join the Facebook page eoewa delhi.  
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5 Please check on our website the directory of members for the 
following: 
a. Your name is included or not 
b. Your present phone number (mobile) is correct or not 
c. Your  email is correct or not 
 

6 If you find any of the above incorrect, please let us know through 
email/sms or whatsapp. Pl check the website after about a week and 
in case you don’t find the corrections incorporated, send a feed back 
again.  
 

7 Please inform all your friends and aquaintances about these steps and 
encourage them also to help us as requested above, as many of our 
members may not come to know about it in spite of our efforts. 

 
8 If any of the members are not comfortable with whatsapp, website 

facebook etc, kindly inform us through an sms and we shall make 
efforts to ensure that all messages are sent to them through sms. 

 
 
Regards 
 
AK HAZARIKA, 
PRESIDENT, 
EX-ONGC EXECUTIVES WELFARE ASSOCIATION, NEW DELHI. 
 
 
  


